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Greetings fellow Civic Club Members, 

This is my second month serving as the Civic Club president.  I’m still adjusting to this very im-

portant role.  I wish to serve at my best.  I’m excited to know and share with you the following:  

Our meetings: (1) At last month’s meeting, we agreed to alternate Zoom and in-person meet-

ings.  This month’s meeting on September 12 will be via Zoom. Expect to receive the link to join 

the meeting either virtually or by telephone. 

 Celebrating a milestone:  (2) This year marks the 50th year (1973) of incorporation of the 

Keswick Place-Ramblewood Park Civic Club.  After years of being inactive, the Civic Club was 

reincorporated in 1996.  Stay tuned for more information and plans for commemorating this mile-

stone in our Civic Club’s history.   Thank you for  putting your trust in me.        

         Shirley 

President’s Message 

 Keswick Place-Ramblewood Park Civic Club, Inc. 

“We are all caught in 

an inescapable net-

work of mutuality, 

tied into a single gar-

ment of destiny.  

Whatever affects one 

directly, affects all 

indirectly.”  

—Martin Luther King, 

Jr. 

ZOOM MEETING Tuesday, September 12, 2023, 7:00 P.M. 
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13214 Grantmoor 

If you are not registered to vote, or if you need to 

update some information, please do so by the 

October 10 deadline.   Visit harrisvotes.com, call 

713-755-6965, or email voters@harrisvotes.com 

for more information.  

Election day is Tuesday, November 7.  Early 

voting starts October 23 and ends November 3.  

The deadline to apply for a mail ballot is Friday, 

October 27 (Reminder– you must apply each year 

for a mail ballot). 

 If you visit harrisvotes.com, you can find a sam-

ple ballot for your precinct.  Our precinct is 458.  

You can also find the polling sites. 



 

P A G E  2  

The City of Houston has a new 311 app.  Go to the Google Play store (android 

phones) or the App store (i-phones) and download the app to your cell phone. You 

will be able to report violations and other issues to 311 electronically. 

 For Your Information 

Get Involved in Your Community  
Zoom Meeting 

Join us on 

 

for the Civic Club Zoom 

meeting.  You will re-

ceive the link a few days 

before the meeting. 

The Civic Club will meet 

in person in even-

numbered months. Oc-

tober will be an in-

person meeting month. 

  Crime Statistics August 1

-August 31  

08/04-Vandalism-4800 

Tidewater 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K E S W I C K  P L A C E - R A M B L E W O O D  P A R K  C I V I C  C L U B ,  I N C .  N E W S L E T T E R  

September is Tree Waste  

Month   

Tree waste will collected 

on Monday, September 25. 

Civic Club Dues 

Civic club dues are 

$60.00 per year.  Please 

send a check or money 

order to Keswick Place-

Ramblewood Park Civic 

Club, Inc.,  P.O. Box 

450405, Houston, TX 

77245-0405, or visit our  

website at  

www.keswickplace-

ramblewoodparkcc. org  

to pay online. 

News You Can Use   

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Town Hall Meeting of 

District 131 State Repre-

sentative Dr. Alma Allen 

at the Hiram Clarke Multi

-Service Center, 3810 W. 

Fuqua, September 19, 

2023, 6:00 P.M.—8:00 

P.M.  RSVP to 713-776-

0505 or 

Wilma.Jordan 

@house.texas.gov 

 

 

Recycling Schedule  

 September 15, September 

29, October 13         

Please place your green recy-

cling container on the right of 

way (the area between the 

sidewalk and the street), not 

in the street. City ordinance 

requires you to place your con-

tainer on the right of way. 

 

 

 

 

 

“Cooperation is the 

thorough conviction 

that nobody can get 

there unless every-

body gets there.” 

—Virginia Burden 

 


